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CURRICULUM CORNER 

PP RR II NN CC II PP AA LL ’’ SS   MM EE SS SS AA GG EE   

Dear St Kevin’s families, 

Some time ago the federal government sponsored the 
development of a new mobile app to encourage parents 
to get more involved in their children’s education. The 
free Learning Potential mobile app is available to 
download on Android and Apple devices. The Learning 
Potential app offers inspiring ways for parents to become 
more engaged in their children’s learning at any age. It is 
still a valuable resource and certainly worth a look. For 
more information, go the Learning Potential website:  
http://www.learningpotential.gov.au/ 
 
We had a fabulous team of parent helpers on Tuesday for 
our annual walkathon event and I thank them for their 
support and participation. This is our only school 
fundraiser so I urge you to be generous in your funding of 
this event. All money raised will be used to fund our 
school technology resources. 
 
Once a word has been allowed to escape, it cannot 

be recalled. ~Horace 

 

Enjoy the week ahead, 

Lorraine Vincent – Principal 

P a r e n t  S u r v e y  

Please complete this survey as we work together to 
further improve student learning and well-being at St 
Kevin’s. The survey takes about 20 minutes to complete. 
Please log on to the link below and complete by Thursday 
27 September. 

www.tellthemfromme.com/parentsurvey 

CC oo nn gg rr aa tt uu ll aa tt ii oo nn ss   

 

St Kevin’s Diary 

PUPIL FREE DAY Monday 15th October 
All children will return to school on 
Tuesday 16th October wearing their 

summer uniform. 

O p e n  C l a s s r o o m s  

This is an opportunity to engage with your child’s 
learning - come and visit your child’s classroom next 
Monday 24 September, from 2pm. 

SS aa ff ee gg uu aa rr dd ii nn gg   
Please find attached a letter from the Very Rev. Dr 
David Ranson, outlining a new Diocesan initiative.  

SS cc hh oo oo ll   PP hh oo tt oo ’’ ss   
School photos were sent home with children earlier this 
week. Please contact the office if you have not received 
your photos. 

Group photos – SRC, Library team, Sports House 
Captains, Mission, Communications, IT, and Environment 
teams, and Year 6 Fun photo are now available for 
purchase via the school office or online 
www.advancedlife.com.au – online order code 6NN KNT 
DTQ 

Cricket Gala Day 

A reminder that the Cricket Gala Day permission form 

https://goo.gl/forms/u9y3jP0HsSfgduFz2 needs to be 

completed no later than tomorrow. 

 

 

24 September Open classrooms – 2 – 3pm 
25 September Year 3 & 4 Cricket Gala Day 
27 September Year 5 & 6 Cricket Gala Day 
27 September  Seasons Liturgy @ 2.40pm 
28 September  Last day Term 3 
 
15 October  PUPIL FREE DAY 
16 October First day Term 4 

  

Congratulations to Finau 
(Year 6) for his great 
achievement in making the 
PSSA Athletics 
Championships. Finau will 
compete in October at the 
Sydney Athletics Centre, 
Homebush. We are very 
proud of him! 

http://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/
http://www.learningpotential.gov.au/
http://www.tellthemfromme.com/parentsurvey
http://www.advancedlife.com.au/
https://goo.gl/forms/u9y3jP0HsSfgduFz2


 

 

 
  

Canberra Excursion 
Years 5 and 6 have recently undertaken an education 
tour of our National Capital. Students were given the 
opportunity to participate in a variety of educational 
programs with a focus on Australia’s history, culture, 
heritage and democratic government.   

All of the students and teachers had a wonderful time, 
learning valuable information and experiencing how a 
democratic nation works and the importance of 
Australia’s voting system. 

The Australian Government recognises the importance 
of all young Australians being able to visit the national 
capital as part of their Civics and Citizenship education. 
To assist families in meeting the cost of the excursion 
the Australian Government contributes $20 per student 
under the Parliament and Civics Education Rebate 
program. This rebate is paid directly to the school upon 
completion of the excursion. 

A special thank-you to Mrs Lewis, Miss Goldspring and 
Mrs Ngamu for their enthusiasm and support towards 
the students during this valuable excursion. 

 

 
 

Parents & Friends Update 

Canteen 

Canteen is open for lunch and recess every 
FRIDAY, and Sushi is available (for lunch) every 
MONDAY.  

Click here for the latest Menu. 

Thank you to our wonderful volunteer Adrienne 
who is rostered on this week 

REMINDER: Canteen will be closed next Friday 28th 
September – last day of term. Please ensure your 
child has recess & lunch packed. No lunch orders. 
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Religious Education 

Family Mass 

A big thank you to all the families who attended 
and or assisted in our Term 3 Family Mass. 

Class Mass 

This week year 5 & 2 will attend Mass with our 
parishioners @ 12pm. All are welcome. 
 

A Parent Retreat Day 

On Friday 2nd November the diocese will be 
hosting a Parent Retreat Day.  The aim of this day is 
for you to rest, refresh and renew. Please see 
attached flyer for more details. 
 

Why Pray? 
Relationships thrive on good communication. To 
grow in love and friendship we need to 
communicate, not just openly but often! When we 
pray, we express our desire to grow closer to God. 
Through prayer we can praise, thank, ask, cry, argue 
and express many emotions. We can speak, listen, 
sing, chant, dance, smile, embrace or just sit with 
God. 
 

 
 

Parent Mobile App 
Have you downloaded the St Kevin’s Mobile App?? 

The app gives us another communication tool to keep 
families up to date with news & events happening at 

school. Download it today from the App Store or Google 

Play– it’s FREE!! 

 

https://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/notes/
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Week 9 News 

Week 9 was all about sustainability and the environment. As it was our theme for the week, we learnt the 
importance of reusing and repurposing the things that we might ordinarily discard. For sustainable house day on 
Monday, we made houses using cardboard boxes and other recycled materials. It proved to be really popular, the 
kids loved having the chance to create and use their imaginations in a group setting. We got our hands dirty with 
some gardening, tending to our veggie patch by watering, weeding and trimming our herbs and vegetables, a good 
way to teach our kids about growing your own produce and the responsibility of maintaining a thriving garden.  

The rest of our program featured a diverse range of activities. We had Chilean rain sticks for Chile’s national day, an 
OOSH talent show, rhino masks craft, dressed up as pirates finished the week with yoga, for international day of 
peace. Our sports of choice included basketball, soccer and survival tag.  

A friendly reminder, our vacation care program is ready to go. This is uploaded on the website, you are able to book 
in via the casual booking system on the app now! Places are limited so get in quick 

All suggestions are encouraged here at St Kevin’s and we welcome all ideas and feedback, so please don’t be shy in 
getting in touch with us if you have anything in mind. Have you joined our Facebook group? We post daily about all 
of our fun and adventures at OOSH. The team at St Kevin’s Kids Club! 

Website: www.ooshnb.com.au – Centre No: 0425 219 953 or Office: 9984 8089 Email: deewhy@ooshnb.com.au 

PLEASE NOTE, IF YOU REQUIRE A CASUAL BOOKING, YOU MUST BOOK THROUGH YOUR MY FAMILY 
LOUNGE ACCOUNT EITHER ONLINE OR THROUGH THE MFL PHONE APP. IF YOU HAVE ANY PROBLEMS 

WITH MAKING A BOOKING PLEASE RING US ON 0425219953, EMAIL US AT deewhy@ooshnb.com.au or 
RING HEAD OFFICE ON 99818089 AS WE CAN NOT ACCEPT CHILDREN WHO ARE NOT BOOKED IN, DUE TO 

NUMBERS AND STAFFING RATIOS.  PLEASE SEE LACHLAN IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS. 
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Community News 

 

Northern Beaches Council - Spring 2018 School Holiday Program 

Northern Beaches Council operates a very successful vacation care program for primary school aged children across the 
whole of the Northern Beaches. They have centres open at Cromer, Forestville, North Curl Curl and now also at Manly 

Vale Community Centre. 

The Spring holiday program has just been released on the Northern Beaches Council Vacation Care website. 

Brochures are also available at the school office. 

 

Beacon Hill Netball Club 
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https://www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/services/children/child-care/vacation-care


 
Circle of Friends – Workshop for Year 6 Girls 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

The Circle of Friends is a small and engaging event exclusively for Year 6 girls to empower them to develop a 
strong sense of self-trust and have the skills to navigate the complex world of friendships, online and offline, 

with more self-confidence and resilience. 
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Helen O’Grady Drama Academy – Drama Classes Term 3 
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Kids Yoga – FREE Holiday Class 
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